
From: Harimon, Jocelyn, EMNRD
To: Nikki.Mishler@cdevinc.com
Subject: RE: Incident # NAPP2114445036
Date: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 3:33:00 PM

Dear Nikki,
 
When reviewing your C-141 Site Assessment Characterization, Remediation Plan and Closure
submittal I could not find an application # or a PO # for the Initial C-141 can you please send these
along as we are not able to process the other documents without the submittal or confirmation of
submittal of the Initial C-141 document.
 
Thank you,
Jocelyn Harimon ● Environmental Specialist
Environmental Bureau
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive | Santa Fe, NM 87505 
Jocelyn.Harimon@state.nm.us  
http:// www.emnrd.nm.gov 
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